10/21/2019

Linda Gamble Wellsboro Area School District 227 Nichols Street Wellsboro, PA 16901

Dear Linda,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the position of Library Aide at Rock L. Butler Middle School. My last day will be Friday, November 1, 2019, as I have accepted a full-time marketing position at Visit Potter-Tioga to begin on Monday, November 4th.

Please know that I did not come to this decision lightly, and I leave it with mixed emotions. When I came to work in the library, I did not anticipate that my husband would follow suit in the career-change department by stepping down from his management position in to one where he travels extensively, and now I often find myself extremely bored while he is away, despite my hobbies and creative projects. This, coupled with the fact that he plans to retire in ten years spurred the decision for me to find full-time employment, though I did not expect it to be so soon. As I communicated to Tammy Giarth and Rob Kreger, I had planned on looking for full-time work at the end of this school year, but opportunity knocked and I had to answer, since in this position, I'll be performing the very same duties I had in my previous marketing career, and the facility is located so close to my home that I can now walk to work.

Though I am eager to resume creative and analytical marketing duties, I am crestfallen that I will not be seeing the students every day to discuss stories, recommend books, assist them with their Chromebook issues, and coach them in their yearbook graphic design efforts. Working at R.L.B.M.S. has been (aside from working at a dog grooming shop when I was eighteen) my favorite job ever. In fact, it hardly feels like work because the students are pleasant and polite, the staff is incredibly positive and friendly, and Rob and Tammy have been amazing leaders who have been extremely supportive of me during my tenure. I will greatly miss everything about the work environment at Wellsboro Area School District.

If there is anything I can do proactively to make this transition easy, please let me know, as I regret not finishing the school year. Should you have any questions, or would like to discuss further, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Tellgren